
Dear Friends, 

 

On behalf of the Zinzi family, Dr. Bear’s Closet at Children’s National Medical Center and St. Ann’s Center for Women, 

Children & Families, we want to thank everyone involved with this huge, collaborative, group event! 

 

The Zinzi Christmas Party would not be the success it is without the support of our partners, sponsors, hosts, participating bars, 

clubs, and restaurants! 

 

Thank you to our partners: Breakthru Beverage Group; Capital Eagle/AB; Diageo; Miller/Coors; Pernod Ricard; Premium 

Distributors; Republic National Distributing Company; and Southern Glazer’s Transatlantic. 

 

Thank you to our sponsors: Absolute Elyx; Bacardi; Bailey’s; Beam Suntory, Blue Moon; Brown Forman; Campari America; 

Capital Party Rentals; Ciroc VS; Cóndigo; Constellation Brands; Davos Brands; Deep Eddy; Diageo Beer Company; Dobel; Dr. 

Stoner’s; Fever Tree-USA; Gallo; Granite City; Heaven Hill; Heineken; Hendrick’s; Holtaling & Co.; Honor Brewing 

Company; Ketel One; Martell; MS Walker; Murlarkey; Pacifico; Patron; Proximo; Pelonkey; REDBULL; RSVP Catering; 

RedPeg Marketing; Remy; Sagamore; Sazerac; Seacrets Distilling Company; Sir Speedy; Sol: Squadra Films; Stella Artois; 

Stolen Rum; Total Beverage Solutions; Tito’s; Twelve 31; Vira Designs; William Grant; and The Wine Group. 

 

Thank you to all of the hosts; participating bars, clubs, and restaurants; and to our venue provider, The Anthem! 

 

And a special thank you to the following: the Bender family; the Cordero family; the Heidenberger family; the Norton family; 

the Reyes family; NETSCOUT; and Win Sheridan. THANK YOU VERY MUCH for all your support!! 

 

Cheers! 

THE ZINZI CHRISTMAS PARTY 
 

 

Thank you very much! 


